
From: Julia Hodges <Julia.Hodges@madison-co.com> 
Date: March 14, 2018 at 10:39:43 AM CDT 
To: Cynthia Parker <cparker@madison-co.com> 
Subject: Madison Election Commission needs dates for training in April 

Cynthia, 
  
We have training dates that are going to come up in April, and quite possibly May….and we need to use 
the Board of Supervisor room for some training dates, please. 
  
The tentative dates we have for now are: 
  
April 5th – 5pm – 8pm 
April 11th – 10am – 2pm 
April 12th – 5pm – 8pm 
April 19th – 5pm – 8pm 
  
If would let me know as soon as you can, I would appreciate it, so I can alert the political parties.  As for 
right now, we don’t have dates as of yet for May. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Julia Hodges 
Madison County Election Commissioner – District 2 
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